
Kenneth R. Lynch	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 


 

RE:  Trustee for the Beach Park Fire Dept.


Dear Diane,


I have lived in Beach Park since 1992 and retired in 2016.  I now have the time and 
want to give back to the village as a Trustee for the Beach Park Fire Dept.


Here are my work credentials:


04/14/2016:  Retired from Pfizer due to job elimination 


01/01/2016: 04/14/2016:   Pfizer - Supervisor in Customer Service

	 	 	 	  (Pfizer bought out Hospira)  


05/03/2004 - 01/01/2016:   Hospira: - Supervisor in Customer Service

	 	 	 	  (Abbott sold their HPD division which became Hospira)


03/28/2000 - 05/03/2004:  Abbott Laboratory - Supervisor in Customer Service


09/11/1995 - 03/28/2000:  Abbott Laboratory - Representative in Customer Service


1982 - 1995:  Gordon’s Auto Parts - Manager of Auto Parts and Machine Shop

	 	 


Education:  	 1970 Received High School Diploma - Waukegan


Attributes:  	 26 years as manager and supervisor experience 

	 	 

	 	 Beach Park resident for 26 years





